

Newsletter



<u>email:-</u> easternprimary@npted.org

Tel. 01639 882819



Twitter:EasternPrimary
@SchoolEastern



Summer Term - July 19th, 2018

The Year 6 leavers

Well, the time has come for you to move on to pastures new! You are ready for the journey ahead. Eastern has given you skills that have prepared you for this educational journey and we would like to see you develop these further for your life journey. We will, without doubt, be making checks on your progress. We want you to do well and we want you to develop into citizens that make a difference. You are society's future! Good luck boys and girls and make a difference! Well done all and keep up with the good work.

Mums, dads, carers of year 6

We wish you all the very best for the future of your child moving on to year 7. The class has been superb throughout the year and we are very proud of what they have achieved this year. Each and every one of them, throughout the year, has made huge amounts of progress in so many different ways and I think their school reports reflect this. They have been an amazing year group! Thank you all for your support throughout the year. Your support and communication with school has greatly benefited your child. So to sum up they've had an amazing year! Well done mums, dads, carers and family. Thank you all!

Fete

Back in September 2017 the school invited parents and governors into school to talk about what they wanted the school to look like in the future. It was unanimous that the school needed to become part of the community once again. The fete yesterday was part of the big plan for school; getting families together, working together, preparing our children for the future in this community. The fete was a huge success in achieving these goals. It was an absolute delight to see families enjoying. Thank you everyone for supporting this event. You made it a success! The success was down to team work and organisation. The PTA have been amazing in making this successful. So come and join them! The fete has shown what the school is all about; fun, happiness, being together, team work, community, making things better, and ensuring we focus on 'what matters' for the children.

Nursery & Reception parents meetings

This is the first time for these to take place and it was good to meet parents and start making communication with you for your child. Thank you for attending, It helps with your child's development and introduction to school and full time education. We found it very beneficial and we hope you have gained knowledge about the way in which your children will learn in school over the next year. We are looking forward to the year ahead.

Children visiting their new classes

This day was a big success and it was aiming to reduce any anxieties and worries that the children may have about their new class. We were amazed that nearly all the pupils 'took it in their stride' and they were excited and confident. This was good to see and has provided a good start for September. Next year, we are looking to extend the time to their new classes so that September becomes easier again for your children.

Twiiter

Twitter is being used more and more now. It includes photographs of events. Its a good idea that you follow us. Not everyone does and they are missing out. It's going to grow!!

Breakfast Club Change

Times are changing from September. 8.20am until 8.50am. Doors will open at 8.20am and close at 8.35am. The children will stay in breakfast club then until the start of the school day.

End of the academic year

It has been an extremely successful year! The school has made huge mounts of progress this year. This couldn't have happened without the commitment and support from:

- the children (the stars in all this!)
- parents/carers
- staff
- governors
- community you know who you are
- family members grandparents, aunties uncles etc
- past pupils
- staff's family, governors family

The school is going from strength to strength! Thank you everyone! Our partnership is the future. It's been a great year, thank you. The future holds more! Exciting times ahead!

End of term goodbye

Have a great holiday everyone! Enjoy! Have fun but please stay safe! See you all in September!

Diary Dates	
July 24th	Last day!!! Leavers assembly 1.30pm
July 25th	School holiday programme starts. More information very soon.
Sept 3rd	Staff training day - no school for pupils
Sept 4th	Children start school.